From: Btank, Andy [ablank@'Central.UH.EDU]

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2009 1:04 PM

To: ucc@uh.edu

Cc: Blank, Andy

Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission: Residential Life & Housing Response needed for
UCC 0096 09S '

Attachments: UCC_0096_09S_Med_Admin_Withdraw_Policy.pdf

UCC,

This proposed change in in the deadline for medical withdrawal makes sense to me. It makes the poIiCy much
clearer.

Andy Blank

Executive Director
Residential Life & Housing
University of Houston
4361 Wheeler, Suite 252
Houston, Texas 77004
713-743-6030 (office)
713-743-6039 (fax)

ablank@uh.edu
Mail Code 3018

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Thu 4/23/2009 11:46 AM

To: Blank, Andy

Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission: Residential Life & Housing Response needed for UCC 0096

09s

Dear Mr. Blank:

This is a reminder that the Residential Life & Housing responses to UCC 0096 09S: Medical & Administrative
Withdrawal - Change in Deadline Terminology Request is due this Monday, April 27, 2009. Please send
responses to ucc@uh.edu. The UCC will meet April 29, 2009 to discuss the final action for this document. Thank
you for taking time out of your busy schedule to review this proposed policy.

Sincerely,

Dan Wells, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

dwells@uh.edu

http://www.uh.edu/ucc/




